Jamie Grax

From: Jenna Wolfer <wolferjenna@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 3:26 PM

To: Andrew Lazar

Cc: Jamie Gray; Lawrence, Zoe A.; Art Santiago
Subject: Re: Request for Appeal with Town Council- Lazar

You don't often get email from wolferjenna@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi James,

Please include this in the packet for the council.

Here is the info on the about me section. It has always stated that we only take 31 days or more. We just didn't know
about the settings on the VBRO website that makes it only pop up for people searching for 31 days or more. We
changed it as soon as we found out.

Thank you

About this rental

House 6 bedrooms 6 bathrooms

1§ you are fooking for a spacious rustic mountain home this 15 for you This home is located in Jumper Ridge, righs on Chair 15/Eagle Express It s one of
only five truly Sk InySki-Out houses in Mammoth

Introducing this one of a kind mountain home, the perfect location for your dream retreat to Mammeoth Lakes! Each bedroom has an attached prvate full
bathroom besides one.

1 Hot Tub on your own private deck with gorgeous mountain views
1 Qutdoor gas grill on privare deck

« 2 Spacious over-5ized 2 car garages willfit 4 large vehicles

 WiFi and TVs in all the rooms

w Open fioor plans on the main level with Stone Fireplace

« Fully equipped Gourme: Kitchen

 2nd Livingroom downstairs with separate private deck Eating area outside

= 2 King Master suites with Luxury Walk-in and Separate Deep Soaking Tubs and steam showers
3 Queen bedrooms with Bathraoms attached Downstairs with Deep Soaking Tub/Shower Combo
» | Bedroom with twan beds, bathroom not attached.

« Privae Laundry with full size washers and dryers

Sleeps 1214

+31 days only**

On Fri, Jul 29, 2022 at 8:43 AM Andrew Lazar <andrewnlazar@gmail.com> wrote:
I will send you what should be in it later next week. It’s simply the add and the part that says we only rent
monthly. Let me figure out how best to get that to you.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 29, 2022, at 8:17 AM, Jamie Gray <jgray@townofmammothiakes.ca.gov> wrote:




